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Newsletter Date: 21st June 2019    Issue No:  507 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB CHANGE OF LOCATION 

 

Tuesday 25th June 2019 After School Club will be in Sunflower 
classroom 

Wednesday 26th June 2019 After School Club will be in the Hall.   

(Please collect from the back doors of the Hall) 

MAY BANK HOLIDAY 2020—VE DAY 

Further to an announcement made by the Government the Early May 
Bank Holiday will be moved from Monday 4th May to Friday 8th 
May 2020, which marks the 75th anniversary of VE Day.  VE Day 

will be celebrated from Friday 8th May over  

a 3-day weekend.   

INSET DAY—STAFF TRAINING 

Prior notice that Creswick will be closed on Monday 9th September and 
Monday 14th October due to Staff Training 
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CRESWICK PTA 
** SUMMER FAIR - 13th JULY **  

** WE NEED YOUR HELP! **  
 

   Get digging in the cupboards! 
Non uniform day Friday 5th July.  Instead of monetary           

contributions we are asking for donations for the summer fete:- 
A bottle of something; toiletries sets; unwanted gift sets; toys no    
longer wanted (please ensure they are complete and in a good      

condition); packets and tins of food (in date for after 13th July);    
stationery or craft sets; games; boxes of chocolates/sweets;       

anything else you would like to pass on for Tombola. 
 

This year we are running a competition for the class that can get 
the most parent/carer volunteers.  The class with the most       

volunteers on the day will win £50 to spend collectively on what 
they wish—maybe an end of term treat? Please fill out the below 

survey if you can help 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/L5QY79R 
With a little bit of help we can achieve a lot. 

  
Check out our new Facebook page—here we will post information 
about our events and what we are funding.  Make sure you like 
and follow us to keep up to date with what’s next with Creswick 

PTA. 

https://fb.me/creswickpta 
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MILK ORDERS FOR AUTUMN TERM (SEPTEMBER—DECEMBER) 

 Cost is £18.98.  Milk must be ordered by Thursday 11th July 2019.  No  

orders will be taken after this date. Please remember to order milk for 

your child even if they are entitled to Free Milk.  

 

 

CURRENT YEAR 2 PUPILS : As your child is nearing the end of Year 2, if 
you are entitled to Free School Meals it is now the time to apply for Free 
School Meals for year 3 onwards.  If an application is not made, your 
Free School Meals will be stopped and you will have to pay for dinners 

from September onwards.  The website to visit to apply is 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals. 

 If you need any help please let the office know and they will 
be happy to assist you. 

TIMES TABLE WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS AND CHILDREN—4TH JULY 2019 

There will be two sessions to provide strategies to support children in learning their   
timetables at home. 

The sessions are:- 9am on Thursday 4th July 2019 

5pm on Thursday 4th July 2019 

Please speak to the office to confirm your attendance 

Some parents have spoken to us about not being able to attend this date and 
we are looking into another date to run the session in the Autumn term.  

Slides and resources will be shared via the school website and email for those 
unable to attend. 


